
Conversation with Seye Abimbola: 
The Uses of Knowledge in Global 
Health

In conversation with 
Assistant Professor 

Ferdinand Mukumbang, 
Seye Abimbola will reflect 
on knowledge practices 

in global health with DGH 
students, staff, and 

faculty.

Q & A session will follow the 

discussion

RSVP! 

Wednesday, April 24, 2024
   2 – 3PM 
   HRC 101

Accommodation requests related to a disability or health condition should be made by 4/22/24 to the DGH DEI Committee 
at ferdie@uw.edu or lewina@uw.edu 

The DGH DEI Committee welcomes you to a DGH-exclusive
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